
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 7/8/2013 3:16:28 PM
To: sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov);

eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov)
RedactedCc:

Bcc:
Subject: PSEP Update Application

Sunil, Eugene,

As discussed during our March workshop, we expect to file our PSEP update application in late 
September this year. We will be sending a letter to Paul Clanon (cc:ing parties) today seeking 
an extension from the 30 days discussed in the PSEP decision (D. 12-12-030) to the October 
timeframe. As you know, we have a lot of steps after the MAOP validation including QA/QC, 
re-run of the PSEP decision trees, revenue requirements and rates calculations, and workpaper 
development that makes this time necessary.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thanks.

Shilpa

Shilpa Ramaiya

PG&E

415-973-3186

SB GT&S 0032946
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